Minneapolis

City of Lakes
April 20, 2023

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the City Planning Commission (CPC) will hold a joint public hearing with the Capital
Long Range Improvement Committee (CLIC) as required by City Ordinance 97-Or-088, Chapter 35.60 on
Thursday, May 11, 2023, at 6:00 pm, in Room 100 A-B of the Public Service Building, 505 S 4th Ave,
Minneapolis, MN for the purpose of considering proposed capital projects for the 2024 - 2029 Capital
Improvements Program. A summary of comments from this public hearing will be included in the CLIC Report
to the Mayor and City Council.

To learn about how to participate in this public hearing, visit:
https://www.minneapolismn.gov/government/meetings/

For detailed information on proposed projects, refer to the 2024 - 2029 Capital Budget Requests as
provided on the Finance Department’s website found at:
https://stories.opengov.com/minneapolismn/published/80q9iUmViM

Previous years’ proposed capital budget requests and CLIC Reports to the Mayor can be found at:
htips://www2.minneapolismn.gov/government/departments/finance/financial-reports/capital-long-
range-improvements/

For other information, please contact Adam Blom at Adam.Blom@minneapolismn.gov

Attention: Para asistencia 612-673-2700 - Rau kev pab 612-673-2800 - Hadii aad Caawimaad u baahantahay
612-673-3500.



